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1at Vice President and Programs—Bobbylee Ruskis 

The meeting for May will be our ever-popular Member 
Vendor event.  If you have any gently used sewing or 
quilting items that you would like to sell, this is the time 
to do it.  You will have a concentrated  group of your 
peers that are looking for anything that they do not have.  
No one knows what they want until they see it.  Take 
your time this month to sort through your possessions to 
see what you can live without.  Remember that the mon-
ey you make will enable you to buy someone else’s pos-
sessions.  So get busy!! 

Also at this meeting there will be a  Grab Bag Auction 
that will be live and in real time by our very own auc-
tioneer Jammie Ackley.  Come take a chance on some 
wonderful, unknown items that will titillate 
and delight you.  You won’t be disappointed!!  
See you there 

Bobbylee 

 

President’s Corner 

Cut Ups 

March was National Quilt-
ing Month. Did you get a 
lot of quilting done? How 
did you spend March 19th 
National Quilting Day? I 
spent mine curled up with a 
good quilting book.    
THANKS to all the members for the OttLite. What 
a wonderful addition to my sewing room. I want to 
take this time to say how proud I am to be a mem-
ber of this group and how honored I am to serve as 
president. I am also thankful because we have a 
very special group that never fails to offer real sup-
port and meaningful assistance whoever needs it. 
We had around 15 people stay after the meeting to 
work on our donation quilt for 2017. What a beauty 
it's turning out to be. Thanks to all who brought 2 
1/2 " strips of floral. 
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Sunshine & Shadows — Naomi Creech 
 
Patsy Simpson's husband, Floyd, is  scheduled to have surgery on Thursday, April 14th, so keep this family 
in your prayers. 
 Vicky Guillory has a broken wrist and will need some 'down time' to relax while it heals. 
  Sharon Shubert reported that Judy Liggett, in Ohio with family, has had another setback.  She will need 
additional treatment with issues regarding her liver and spinal cord.  Remember them in your prayers as 
they go through this difficult time. 
  I have finished my radiation treatments, Yay!, and I'm moving on to the next hurdle.  It's all good. 
  Speaking of 'good'------Not only does the guild have talented quilters, they're all good cooks too!  We had 
a great pot luck lunch enjoyed by all. 
   'Til next time, 
 
Naomi Creech 
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[ƛǾƛƴƎǎǘƻƴ tƛŜŎŜaŀƪŜǊǎ vǳƛƭǘ DǳƛƭŘ aƛƴǳǘŜǎ  

!ǇǊƛƭ ммΣ нлмс 

 

Karen Godfrey, President, called the meeting of the Livingston Piecemakers Quilt Guild to order at 9:30 a.m. at the First Baptist 
Church of Livingston, Texas. 

Karen Godfrey gave the invocation. 

Karen Godfrey asked the members if there were any corrections to the minutes as published in the newsletter; a motion was 
made by Madi McMurry to approve the minutes as published in the newsletter; seconded by Mary Ann Wilson; none opposed 
and the minutes were approved. 

Jammie Ackley gave an update on programs; today will be the Installation of Officers, followed by a pot luck lunch and a sit and 
sew to help assemble the blocks for the next Donation Quilt.   The program in May is a Member Vendor day; if members do not 
want to set up a table, they can bring bags of items for silent auction with the funds going to the Guild treasury. 

Joanie Anderskow, 2nd Vice President, gave a membership report of members with 41 present; 503 volunteer hours; and one 
visitor. 

Nancy Brinton gave the Treasurer’s Report, the financial report and all particulars pertaining to the report are available on the 
website.   A motion to accept the report was made by Connie Timm and it was seconded by Madi Mc Murry; report was accept-
ed.   

.ŜŜ wŜǇƻǊǘǎ  

{ǉǳŀǊŜ ƛƴ ŀ {ǉǳŀǊŜ has outgrown their area and will meet at the Red Barn in Coldspring. 

9ǎŎŀǇŜŜǎΣ no report. 

!ŎŎǳ ǉǳƛƭǘ .ŜŜ is currently doing The Road to Oklahoma pattern, they meet at Jean’s and Madi will help with the cutting of    
fabric on the Accu-go.   

/ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ ǊŜǇƻǊǘǎ:   

/ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ Bitsy and Debbie will continue in position with some changes to the program.  Each new member will re-
ceive a packet of patterns for the community service program.  Lost patterns can be obtained from the web site.  There will no 
longer be a Community Service Bee at Jean’s Corner. No kits will be provided. The members will receive merit tickets for turned 
in items and gift certificates from Jean’s will remain part of the program. There will be only one donation item every six months 
and it must meet a specified dollar amount.  

9ƭŜŎǘǊƻƴƛŎ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǝƻƴ Everyone should be on the list to receives necessary emails, if they are not receiving email please 
notify Patsy Simpson by email which will provide her with the correct email address.   

{ǳƴǎƘƛƴŜ ŀƴŘ {ƘŀŘƻǿǎ   Please notify Naomi ƻf any contact situations, Vicki Guillory has a broken wrist and Judy is still in 
Ohio.  

IƻǎǇƛǘŀƭƛǘȅ Beverlȅ Herrod thanks everyone for their contributions today and needs someone to sign up for May.    

9ȄŎƘŀƴƎŜ ¢ŀōƭŜ has several items this month check them out and there are items at the FAITH table also.  

Iŀōƛǘŀǘ bƻ report  

[ƛōǊŀǊȅ   The library has several skill builder books and there are still lots of books available for checking out.  Magazines are 
four for a dollar.   

{ǇŜŎƛŀƭ tǊƻƧŜŎǘǎκCŀƛǘƘ   There is a meeting Apr 14th with a pot luck supper, they are asking for tuna, gum and snacks.  

5ƻƴŀǝƻƴ vǳƛƭǘ   Sylvia Sills stated tickets are available for members to sell to raise funds for the guild. The Art in the Park pro-
gram in Livingston was very successful, and Thomas Mercantile is 6-8 May and she asked for volunteers to man a booth for the 
sale of tickets.   

tǳōƭƛŎƛǘȅ No report.  

¦bCLbL{I95 .¦{Lb9{{Υ   The 2017 Quilt Show will be managed by a committee of the board of officers. 

Sylvia Sills presented a President’s thank you gift to Karen Godfrey for serving in the 2015-2016 
year.  Karen Godfrey presented Angel pins to Pat Johnson, Bobbylee  Ruskis, and Rose Miller. 

Continued on page 3. 
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b9² .¦{Lb9{{:   

The Board of Officers: Karen Godfrey, President; Bobby lee Ruskis, 1st Vice President; Joanie Anderskow, 2nd Vice President; Mary 
Ann Wilson, Treasurer; Vickie Myers, Secretary; Sylvia Sills, Parliamentarian was installed by Kay Hardy, then presented to the 
membership.   

C¦b {¢¦CC 

Birthdays were presented with a fat quarter, Sylvia Sills and Bonnie Walker 

The guest received a fat quarter  

The 50/50 drawing was won by Sharon Schubert  

Door prizes were given to Sharon Jeffries, Maddie Mc Murry, Maxine Mangrum, Beverly Herrod, and Jan Gray  

Block of the month was won by Sue Glick 

Fat Quarter of the Month was won by Sharon Schubert 

Stash Builder was won by Karen Ogg, Joan Marshall and Jeanie Nobel 

President’s Gift won by Carol Crosby and Betty Tand 

Motion was made to adjourn the meeting and second was made from the floor   

Respectively 

Vickie Myers 

Continued from page 2. 

Livingston Piece Makers .ƻŀǊŘ wŜǇƻǊǘ 

April 11, 2016 

 

The Livingston Piece Makers Board met on April 11, 2016 at 11:45 am at the First Baptist Church Livingston TX.  The meeting was 

called to order by Karen Godfrey with the following members attending Karen Godfrey, Bobby Lee Ruskus, Joanie Anderskow, 

Mary Ann Wilson, Vickie Myers, Kay Hardy, Sylvia Sills, Sondra Sterling, and Jammie Ackley.        

The minutes for the months of February and March 0f 2016 were submitted for acceptance and approval.  Motion to approve 

was made by Kay Hardy and motion to approve was made by Karen Godfrey.  Motion carried.   Unfinished business of the 2017 

quilt show was discussed; volunteers were requested to assume some of the responsibilities needing immediate attention for a 

good show, i.e. set up committee; admissions; take down; check-in; publicity.  Input from those in attendance was requested to 

gather ideas on the best ways to move forward with the show’s preparation.  A title and theme for the quilt show has been se-

lected, “Gems of East Texas.”  Karen Godfrey will contact the school representatives for confirmation of dates and reservations.  

Jammie will solicit vendors for the show; however, there will be no food vendors.  Vinyl Gloves will be available for the individuals 

handling the quilts. The show will be for one day, setup on Friday, the show and take down will be on Saturday.  The meeting ad-

journed at 12:20 pm 

 

Vickie Myers 

Secretary 
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COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMITTEE—APRIL, 2016—Bitsy Barr & Debbie Baca 

Well, we are at it again, but with a new set of rules.  Please read these carefully.  We received 40 items today and they are 
being distributed to nursing homes, family crisis centers, pregnancy resource centers and children.  
The new rules for the Community Service Committee are as follows:  

Each new member will be supplied with a packet of patterns for committee items. All patterns will be on the website for sea-

soned members - soon. There will be no kits. There will be no community service bee on Monday at Jean's 

There will be no accepting of fabric or other donations for the Community Service Committee.  Bitsy will accept donations for 

Handwork That Helps in Nacogdoches. 

The practice of giving merit tickets to those who turn in items for community service will continue, as will the practice of giv-

ing gift certificates from Jean’s for merit tickets. 

There will be ONE donation item every six months – if it does not bring in $100 by the deadline it will be carried over to the 

next six months.  The current donation item is 100 fat quarters 

The wardrobe in the sale room at Jeans is to remain active for us.  Anyone from the guild may use fabric and other stuff from 

the wardrobe from the top three shelves.  The bottom shelf is just a sewing machine and committee records for the use of the 

chairmen.  

Thanks to everyone who has supported the work of our committee for the last four years.  Keep those items coming!! 

We were very proud to see Angel pins presented to Patricia Johnson, Rose Miller and Bobbylee Ruskis 

for their outstanding work for the   committee. 

Bitsy Barr and Debbie Baca 

  

 

 

Starting on the next Donation Quilt, drawing to be held at our April 2017  Quilt Show 

Jammie and Kay were careful cutters Sue and Kathie were cross-cutting and 

The “presser girls” stayed 

busy because  Bobbylee and 

others were ready to start 

sewing. 

A good time was had, and 16 

blocks were finished 

The “Presser Girls”  



April, 2016 5 Livingston Piecemakers Quilt Guild

 

To participate in the FQoM, you need to bring a fat quarter to have 
your name in the drawing. If you win, you need to participate in the 
FQoM for the next 12 months, but you cannot win for these next 12 
months. 

Cŀǘ vǳŀǊǘŜǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ aƻƴǘƘ /ƻƭƻǊǎ ŦƻǊ нлмсΥ 
January - White muslin from Jean’s Corner 

February - Valentine’s theme 

March - St. Paddy’s Irish theme 

April - Showers theme 

aŀȅ - CƭƻǿŜǊǎ ǘƘŜƳŜ 

June - Birds theme 

July - Patriotic theme 

August - Natural muslin from Jean’s Corner 

September - School theme 

October -Fall theme 

November - Thanksgiving theme 

December - Holiday theme 

Fat Quarter of the Month 
 - Sharon Schubert 

The theme of this month was:  "Showers".  18 fat 
quarters were turned in, and there were 8 potential 
winners.  This month's winner was Barb Persing-
er.  Thank all of you very much for participating.  I 
am very much looking forward to the next year of 
"putting names with faces", and getting to interact 
with each of your personally. 
  
Sharon Schubert 
 

 

May Birthdays  
Madeline Buck ……. May 2 

Alice Bland …………..May 5 

Manuela Franco….. May 11 

Kathie Fanning……..May 15 

Pauline Spurlock …. May 16 

Naomi Creech …….  May 22 

Judy Stevenson …..  May 23 

Beverly Herrod …..  May 24 

May 2016 Hostess— 
Beverly Herrod 

 

ςπρυ-ςπρφ 7ÉÎÎÅÒÓ  

*!. ςπρφɂ#ÁÒÏÌ #ÒÏÓÂÙ 
&%" ςπρφɂ-ÁÒÉÁ 3ÁÎÔÁ #ÒÕÚ 
-!2 ςπρφɂ+ÁÒÅÎ 'ÏÄÆÒÅÙ 
!02 ςπρφɂ"ÁÒÂ 0ÅÒÓÉÎÇÅÒ 
-!9 ςπρυɂ$ÅÂÂÉÅ "ÁÃÁ 
*5. ςπρυɂ.ÁÎÃÙ "ÒÉÎÔÏÎ 

 

*5,9 ςπρυɂ!ÎÎ 3ÍÉÔÈ 
!5' ςπρυɂ3ÏÎÄÒÁ 3ÔÅÒÌÉÎÇ 
3%04 ςπρυɂ3ÙÌÖÉÁ 3ÉÌÌÓ 
/#4 ςπρυɂ-ÁÒÙ !ÎÎ 7ÉÌÓÏÎ 
./6 ςπρυɂ*ÏÁÎ -ÁÒÓÈÁÌÌ 
$%# ςπρυɂ3ÈÁÒÏÎ 3ÃÈÕÂÅÒÔ 

Please see Beverly about 

being a co-chair with her 
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{ŎƘŜŘǳƭŜ ƻŦ .ŜŜǎ 

1st Wednesday— at Heavenly Threads Quilt Shop in Trinity — .ƭŜǎǎƛƴƎ .ŜŜ – Jammie Ackley 

2nd Wednesday – 9:00 a.m. at Coldspring Red Barn Retreat— {ǉǳŀǊŜ-ƛƴ-ŀ-{ǉǳŀǊŜ .ŜŜ – Bonnie Walker 

Every Thursday – 10:00 a.m. — 2:00 p.m.at Escapees Clubhouse– ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ .ŜŜ—Sue Glick & Joan Marshall  

3rd & 5th Thursdays – 10:00 a.m.—noon at First Baptist Church, Point Blank— IŜŀǾŜƴ .ƻǳƴŘ .ŜŜ – Josey 
Fountain 

Every Friday except holidays– 9:00 a.m. at Jean's Corner – !ŎŎǳDƻ .ŜŜ – Madi McMurry 

Standing Rules and Reminders 

1. Guild Meetings will be held on the second (2nd) Monday of the month at First Baptist Church, Livingston. 

2. Guild meeting will begin at 9:30 a.m. 

3. Hostesses and Board members are to be present at 8:45a.m. 

4. Hostesses are to have refreshments set up no later than 9:00 for social time. 

5. Members are required to wear name tags or be fined fifty cents ($.50). 

6. Library books are due back one (1) month after checking out. You will be fined one dollar ($1.00) per month or part of month follow-

ing return date.  Limit 3 books per person, at once. 

7. Board of Directors meetings are on the second Monday of each month, following the regular Guild meeting.. Guild members may at-

tend and speak to the Board. Only Board members may vote on items presented to the Board. Closed meetings are for Board  Members 

only. 

8. Visitors are welcome and may attend two (2) Guild meetings without joining but may not participate in Guild activities which require 

their participation in succeeding months, such as Block of the Month and Fat Quarter of the Month. Their participation is allowed for 

other ñFun Stuffò and ñShow and Tell.ò 

9. Regular LPQG meetings, Board meetings,  and the 5th Monday workshops will be held at First Baptist Church. Fifth Monday work-

shop participants should bring an item or two for the church pantry. 

10. Each Officer and Committee Chairperson shall keep a record of her/his Guild activities, which will be passed to their successor. 

11. Each Board member is responsible for designating a substitute to perform her/his duties in their absence. 

12. The President is empowered to select "Quilt Angels" for recognition of their personal involvement and service to the Guild. 

13. If you take part in the  Secret Pal gift exchange, please be sure to bring your secret pal gift to the Guild meetings. If you cannot bring it, 

please ask a friend to bring it for you or mail it. 

14. The current dues for LPQG are $25.00 for full membership and $15.00 for associate membership. Charter members and past Presidents 

are exempt from annual dues. 

15. Please turn off cell phones during meetings. 

16. Members who present programs will receive fee of $150 if the member wants it. Member workshop instructors will do them for free or 

will set a price to offset expenses.  LPQG subsidizes workshops. Members pay $15 for any workshop plus any supplies needed.        

Non-members pay $25 plus needed supplies. 

17. Winners of the BOM who complete quilts in six months will receive a $25.00 gift certificate from the LPQG to Jeanôs Corner. 

18. The Charter Members and Past Presidents' Lunch will be held in April of even numbered years. 
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Officers 
President ...................................... Karen Godfrey 
1st Vice President – Programs ... Bobbylee Ruskis 
2nd Vice President – MembershipJoanie Anderskow 
Secretary ......................................... Vickie Myers 
Treasurer .................................. Mary Ann Wilson 
Parliamentarian ................................... Sylvia Sills 
 
Committee Chairs 
Bee Keeper ...................... A member of each Bee 
Bus Trip ............................................... JC Gafford 
Challenge Retreat ........................ Jammie Ackley 
Community Services.............................................  
Donation Quilt Design .................. Jammie Ackley 
Donation Quilt Tickets Printing ............ Kay Hardy 
Donation Quilt Ticket Sales .................. Sylvia Sills 
Donation Quilt Scheduler .....................................  
Education ..................................... Karen Godfrey 
Electronic Communications .......... Patsy Simpson 
Exchange Table ........................... Judy Stevenson 
Habitat for Humanity ......................... Shirley Bell 
Historian ............................................... Kay Hardy 
Hometown Christmas ..................... Kathie Hilton 
Hospitality ....................................Beverly Herrod 
Librarian ....................................... Marty Desselle 
LPQG Memorabilia Sales ......... Maxine Mangrum 
 

Newsletter…………………….………....Sondra Sterling 
Public Relations ........................... Madi McMurry 
Quilt Show 2017 ...... Board Officers/Committees 
Quilts of Valor....................................... Bitsy Barr 
Special Projects/Troop Support………………………….. 
………………………….…...Lisa Jefferies+& Crystal Ash 
Sunshine & Shadows . Naomi Creech and Jan Hill 
Telephone Committee ..................... Pat Johnson, 
 .......................  Shirley Bell, and Mary Landgrebe 
UFO Project ......... Kathie Hilton & Nancy Brinton 
Website ......................................... Patty Drewett 
Fun Stuff Chairs 
50/50  .......................................... Joan Marshall 
Birthdays ....................................... Joan Marshall 
Block of the Month ....................... Jammie Ackley 
Door Prizes .................................... Joan Marshall 
Fat Quarter Lotto .............................Kathie Hilton 
Fat Quarter of the Month.......... Sharon Schubert 
Gifts to Visitors .............................. Joan Marshall 
Secret Pals .............................. Joanie Anderskow 
Show & Tell .......................................... JC Gafford 

Livingston Piecemakers Quilt Guild 
2015-2016 Officers 

HOSTESS SCHEDULE 2015 — 2016 

Bees are needed to take turns hosting to welcome our new members and guests each month. Be on hand your host-

ing day to answer any questions they might have and introduce them to your Bee,  a few members and their tables. 

If you will not be present please have your hosting covered.  Thank you for your help! 

 

нлмс ¸ŜŀǊ ŀǘ ŀ DƭŀƴŎŜ 
 
May 9, 2016 
Member Vendors  
June 13, 2016 
Dot Collins—Guest Speaker 
July 11, 2016 
Kim Norton—A Busy Bobbin 
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Bird panel quilt with stenciled center 
Baby quilt with yarn couching  

The first in Betty’s new series of “house” quilts —  

“You’re in the doghouse now!” 

Karen’s BOM 

Karen’s bag for her cruise 

 

“modern” baby quilt by Jammie 

            Jammie’s Stack and Whack                          the original fabric for centers of 
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Show & Tell 
 - JC Gafford  

Beverly shows baby blanket 

made by Rose 

Rose and her babies Swedish weaving by Rose on lap robes  

Shawl by Rose 

Cape and headband by Rose, modeled 

by Jan — made in preparation for a 

colder winter Crib quilt by Connie 

Three of Jan’s beautiful creations 
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Lots of flying geese 

made by Bobbylee 
Darth Vader quilt kit completed 

by Bobbylee for Shirley’s favorite 

4 year old 

Fun Stuff 

Kay recounting duties of Officers during Installation for 2016-2017 

Karen with gift of Ott 

lite as outgoing Presi-

dent, she then pre-

sented 3 Angel pins 

for service to Pat, 

Rose, and  Bobbylee 

50/50  winner Sharon, and 

President’s gifts went to Carol 

and Jammie 

Large rail fence by Joan 
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 lucky door prize winners 

Stash Builder winners 

Fat Quarter of 

the Month was 

“April Showers” 

won by Barb  

Getting ready for the 

luncheon... 
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Livingston Piecemakers Quilt Guild 

Block of the Month— May 2016 

Butterfly 

Fabric 1ðblack: cut 1 square 3 1/2ò x 3 1/2ò 
Fabric 2- white (from Jeanôs Corner): cut 1 square 6 1/2"x6 1/2", 4 squares 3 1/2"x3 
1/2" and 2 squares 4"x4". 
Fabric 3ðsolid to coordinate with print: cut 1 square 1 1/2"x1 1/2", 2 squares 3"x3", 
2 squares 3 1/2"x3 1/2" and 1 square 4"x4".  
Fabric 4ðprint: cut 2 squares 6 1/2"x6 1/2" and 1 square 4"x4". 

Place the 1 1/2"x1 1/2" solid square on a corner of a white 6 1/2"x6 1/2" square. 
Sew diagonally from corner to corner on the wrong side of the small solid square. 
Trim the excess from the batik square and press the resulting triangle toward the cor-
ner of the block to form a small "snowball" corner. Do not trim the solid square. This 
will be the butterfly's head. See graphics below. 

Place a 3 1/2"x3 1/2" white square on a 6 1/2"x6 1/2" square of print, lining up one 
corner. Sew diagonally from corner to corner across the white square and trim the ex-
cess print square. Press the resulting triangle toward the corner. Repeat once more for 
the other side of the butterfly. See graphics below. 

Place a 4"x4" white square and a 4"x4" solid square right sides together. Draw a line 
on the solid from corner to corner. Sew 1/4" on each side of the line. Cut on the line 
and press the seams toward the white. Trim these to 3 1/2"x3 1/2" for two half-square 
triangle units. Place one half-square triangle unit on a corner of the print square right 
sides Sew diagonally from corner to corner across the half-square triangle unit and 
trim the excess. Press toward the corner. Repeat on the other large print square. Be 
aware that this unit is a mirror image of the first one. These are the upper wing units.  
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Sew the head unit to one upper wing unit,  
pressing toward the head unit. 

Place a 3"x3" solid square on the 3 1/2"x3 1/2" black square matching corners. Sew 
from corner to corner on the solid square. Trim the excess and press toward the corner. 
Repeat for the opposite corner. This makes the butterfly's body. 

Place a 4"x4" white square and a 4"x4" print square right sides together. Draw a line 
on the print from corner to corner. Sew 1/4" on each side of the line. Cut on the line 
and press the seams toward the print. Trim these to 3 1/2"x3 1/2" for two half-square 
triangle units. Place a half-square triangle unit on a 3 1/2"x3 1/2" solid square, right 
sides together. Sew from corner to corner. Trim the excess and press toward the cor-
ner. Repeat once more, making sure this unit is a mirror image of the other one. 
These are the lower wing units. 

Sew the body unit to one lower wing unit. Press away from the body unit. Sew the 

other lower wing unit to a white 3 1/2"x3 1/2" square. Press toward the white square. 

Sew these two units together, matching seams. Press seams so that all are going 

counter clockwise and there is a small 4-patch in the middle seam allowance.  

Sew the previous unit to the other upper wing unit. Press away 
from the upper wing unit  

Sew the two units together, matching seams and con-
sulting block graphic for correct placement. Press all 
seams clockwise. You should have a tiny 4-patch in the 
seam allowance in the middle. Embroider antennae if 
desired 
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!ƊŜǊ ŜǾŜǊȅ ƴƻǊƳŀƭ DǳƛƭŘ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ōǊƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ .Ǌƻǿƴ .ŀƎ 
[ǳƴŎƘ  

ŀƴŘ ǎǳǇǇƭƛŜǎ ǘƻ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǘŜ ƛƴ ŀ {ƛǘ ϧ {Ŝǿ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴΦ  
!ƭƭ ƳŜŜǝƴƎǎ ŀǊŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ  

CƛǊǎǘ .ŀǇǝǎǘ /ƘǳǊŎƘΣ млс /ƻƭǘ wƻŀŘΣ [ƛǾƛƴƎǎǘƻƴΣ  
ǳƴƭŜǎǎ ƻǘƘŜǊǿƛǎŜ ƴƻǘŜŘΦ 

Communications— - Patsy Simpson  
 

If you are not receiving your LPQG emails, send 
an email to Patsy at fpsimpson@eastex.net.  

That way, she will have your email address and 
can make corrections to her list if it is neces-
sary. If you need telephone notifications, let 

Patsy know at 936-967-0269. 
Sue Glick was the March Blocks of 

the Month winner — polka dotted 

Jitterbugs 

Support Our Advertisers: 
 

 
Editor’s Note: 

A quilting related business can 

advertise in the Patchwork 

Gazette with a business card 

ad for a fee of $20/year.  

mailto:Fpsimpson@eastex.net
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Livingston Piecemakers Quilt Guild 

PO Box 1486 

Livingston, TX 77351 

April, 2016 

www.lpqgtexas.org 

LPQG SPONSOR 


